
[Date] 

 

Network of Emergency Trafficking Services 

World Relief  Tampa  

5510 River Road, Suite 209 

New Port Richey, Florida  34652 

 

Dear Dolly Warden: 

 

Please accept this Letter of Intent to partner with World Relief and other local service providers in the 

Network of Emergency Trafficking Services (NETS). We understand that the purpose of NETS is 

threefold: 1) to provide emergency services to pre-certified trafficking victims in the United States, 2) to 

educate local law enforcement, service providers, and community groups about identifying and 

responding to human trafficking in the United States, and 3) to facilitate effective anti-trafficking 

collaboration and coordination among key law enforcement agencies and service providers. We 

understand the emergency services to include: 

 

 Case management 

 Interpretation  

 Transportation 

 Housing/shelter 

 Food/clothing 

 Health/medical (including dental) 

 Legal representation/advocacy  

 Trauma counseling 

 Employment assistance 

 ESOL 

 

We understand World Relief is the lead agency in NETS, administering the program through a grant 

from the US Department of Justice’s Office for Victims of Crime (OVC).Our specific intention is to 

partner with World Relief in order to support the capacity and effectiveness of NETS in service-delivery, 

local training, community outreach and interagency collaboration.    

 

This letter is not intended to be a binding agreement, and will not impose any legal obligation on 

anyone. However, if it is in the best interest of World Relief, our organization, and OVC, we will 

formalize our relationship financially and/or programmatically with a Memorandum of Understanding.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

       [Signature] 

       [Printed name] 

       [Name of organization/agency/church] 

[Address] 

[Phone] 

[Email]      

  


